
 

 

 
DATE:  March 12, 2020 
 

TO:  Depot Network 
 

RE:  Earth Water Biodegradable Containers - Revised 
 
 
Attention depot operators and staff, 

This is a revised notice regarding the Earth Water Biodegradable container notice sent on January 22, 
2020.  

Please accept the Earth Water Biodegradable containers noted below and refund the Deposit amount 
to the customer until June 30, 2020. All Earth Water Biodegradable containers should be sorted 
separately from other beverage containers as they are a contaminant. Please ship these containers in 
one-way bags to ABCRC with labels clearly denoting what is inside by July 31, 2020. 

Further information:  
• Depots will receive a refund of the deposit paid to the customer and the appropriate handling 

commission based on the container size.  
• Please use PET tags on the one -way bags containing these containers.  
• Continue to note these containers as PET on R-Bills. 
• Continue to separate the 0-1L and Over 1L containers and ship in separate one-way bags.  

Relevant Containers: 
1. Earth Water Water 1.5 L UPC: 852695001523 
2. Earth Water Spring Water 1.5 L UPC: 852695001523 

         



 

 

3. Earth Water Spring Water 1 L UPC: 852695001110 

        

4. Earth Water Water 500 mL UPC: 852695001011 

       

If you have any questions, please direct them to Melissa Malin, Registrations Administrator II, at 780-
424-3193 x234 or 1-888-424-7671 or by email mmalin@bcmb.ab.ca . 

mailto:mmalin@bcmb.ab.ca

